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Nursery Activities and Play 

 

It is lovely to see all the children back and 

joining in with lots of activities so 

enthusiastically. A very warm welcome also 

to all our new families.  

We have enjoyed spending lots of time 

outside in the sunny weather this week and 

are looking forward to lots of exciting 

activities this term. 

Some of our older children have enjoyed 

starting their swimming lessons too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Focus  
Next week we will be focusing on the book 

‘The Hungry Caterpillar’.  

Information for Families  
A few reminders 

• Please remember to name anything your 

child brings into school – especially jumpers 

and water bottles. 

• If your child cannot attend a session for 

any reason, please call Nursery or the 

office before the start of the session. 

• Please let us know of any changes or events 

at home that may affect your child, so that 

we are able to support them. 

 

Top Tip 
Find opportunities in your day-to-day 

interactions with children to make up rhymes. 

Children's names can be a great starting point, 

for example: “Good morning, Sarah Bear-ah!”  

And remember that rhyming words don’t need 

to be real.... 

If your child is due to start school in September, 

they will have now received a school offer. Make 

sure you accept this offer by 30th April to secure 

the place. We will be in contact later this term 

with details of transition activities for children 

who will be joining our Reception class at Ongar. 

 

If your child is staying with us in Willow class in 

September and you would like to increase their 

current hours, please see Mrs Hall in the office to 

check availability for next term. 


